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Sen. Fasano, Len

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Unfortunately, I'm unable to attend in person. New taxes is just what we don't need in the State of CT. We need to re
look at our budgets and see what we can do to cut back on spending, where we can get assistance from the federal
government. What about bench marking with other states to see what they do? We also need to re look at tolls coming
to CT. I'work in NY and need to commute daily, as like most of my neighbors do. We will be seriously impacted with
tolls, while people in NY will just shop else where, which means less revenue for all of our stores in the Danbury area.

Appreciate your support

Donna Florio-Horree <drhorree@gmail.com> 28A Merwin Brook Road Brookfield




